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December 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We were notified this afternoon (Thursday, December 17) that a student who attends Brewerton 

Elementary tested positive for COVID-19.  Since the students and staff in that classroom and on that bus 

were already contacted and put into quarantine by the Onondaga County Health Department based on 

the potential exposure from a staff member that tested positive with the same exposure date (that I 

reported out in a previous parent COVID-19 update letter), no additional students or staff require a 

quarantine.  The Onondaga County Health Department will follow up by calling all parents (of students) 

and staff regarding their quarantine details.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  


